
“To save a life is a real and beautiful thing. To make a home for the homeless, yes, it is a thing
that must be good; whatever the world may say, it cannot be wrong.” – Vincent Van Gogh

with the Peabody Community Chorus and the Calvary United Methodist Choir

Present

A Multimedia Evening of Art, Discovery, and Contemplation
Including conversations, interviews, works of the spoken word, and song

Music by Kathleen McGuire, Andy Payne, & Jonathan Welch

JoAnn Kulesza, Conductor

Saturday, April 30, 2022 at 7:30 p.m.
Calvary United Methodist Church
301 Rowe Boulevard, Annapolis, MD 21401

Sunday, May 1st, 2022 at 3:00 p.m.
Linthicum Heights United Methodist Church

200 School Lane, Linthicum Heights, MD 21090

Tickets go on sale April 1st at https://www.facebook.com/avaschorus/
A portion of ticket sales will support The Light House of Annapolis (https://annapolislighthouse.org)
and Arundel House of Hope (http://www.arundelhoh.org). Additional individual donations will be accepted at each
concert venue. You can also contribute using the donate button on the AVAS Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/avaschorus/

For more information, please go to www.arundelvocalarts.org
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Call for Sponsors

The Arundel Vocal Arts Society, in support of The Light House of Annapolis and Arundel
House of Hope, is seeking sponsors for the production of two performances of Street
Requiem. These programs offer multimedia experiences that feature vocal and instrumental
music, dance, art, poetry, video, and personal stories.

The central focus of Street Requiem is to honor and remember those who lost their lives on the
streets.  It is hoped that those who attend these performances will leave with a deeper
understanding of those who are or have been homeless-without a safe place to sleep, without
food to eat, without a coat to keep warm, without a helping hand.

In order to produce innovative, artistic programs that address the well-being of our community,
AVAS is seeking donations and sponsors from our local businesses and services.  If you wish to
support this project  we have the following production needs.  In return, we would like to
acknowledge your contribution in our printed concert programs, on our social media platforms,
and on our websites.

Performer/Musician Suggested Contribution/
Funding Needed

Guitarist $ 330

Bass Player $ 330

Percussionists/Drummers $ 500

Pianist/Accompanist $ 600

Strings (Violin, Viola, Cello) $ 1000

Wind Instruments (French horn, Flute, etc.) $ 1000

Dancers $ 200

Visual Artists $ 200

Readers/Narrators/Speakers $ 100

Audio-Visual/Live Streaming Engineer $ 200

We thank you for your interest and contribution.

For more information, please go to the Arundel Vocal Arts Society Website
www.arundelvocalarts.org or you can contact us at arundelvocalartssociety@gmail.com

To Donate, please use the donate button on the AVAS Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/avaschorus/
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